
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Notice of 
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

 
 

FORT ERIE PARKS and OPEN SPACE 
Master Plan 

 
The Town of Fort Erie invites you to attend a Public Open House to provide input into 
the Fort Erie Parks and Open Space Master Plan on: 
 

Thursday February 15, 2018 
6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

Leisureplex Banquet Hall 
3 Municipal Centre Drive, Fort Erie 

 
The Town of Fort Erie is planning for the future of its parks, trails and open spaces. We 
invite you to take part in the discussion about the Town’s parks and outdoor recreation 
infrastructure.  
 
The Town manages 34 parks, over 35 kilometers of actively used recreational trail, and 
a variety of waterfront parks and access points. With a projected population growth of 
32% over the next 20 years, the Parks and Open Space Master Plan will provide a 
strategy to assist with meeting the needs of current and future populations, and assist 
Council in making strategic investments to ensure a healthy community, improve the 
quality of life of residents, and encourage a sustainable environment. 
 
We look forward to your input. If you are unable to attend the Public Open House, there 
are other ways to provide feedback. Visit the Town’s website after February 15th to 
participate in an online community survey, send us an email or letter, or give us a call. 
Master Plan updates will be posted on the Town’s website. 
 
For more information contact Signe Hansen, Manager of Community Planning at 905 
871-1600 ext. 2506 or shansen@forterie.ca.  
 
 


